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27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: BW Carnegie Celebration Friday 10th June 2022 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in the annual Corby Schools’ Carnegie 
Celebration. Following their fantastic work shadowing the Carnegie and Greenaway Medals 2022, we will be 
meeting with students in other Trust schools to discuss the books and choose preferred winners. 
 
The event will take place on Friday 10th June 2022 at Brooke Weston Academy during school hours.  We will 
depart from school at 9.00am. Students are required to have breakfast prior to arriving at school, we will return 
to school for approximately 12.00pm.  There is no cost for the trip and students will be transported by school 
minibus to and from the event via the school minibus. Students are required to wear full school uniform.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, then please confirm this via WisePay. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Kidner, Librarian at 
jkidner@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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